
Thursday, December 6, 2018 

Paul Phelps, Director of Nuclear Projects, Dominion Energy 

“An Overview of the Subsequent License Renewal (SLR) Process for Nuclear Power Plants” 

Revolution Golf and Grille in Williamsburg, VA 

1430 High St, Suite 706 

Williamsburg, VA 23185 

 

Speaker Biography 
Dominion Energy Nuclear submitted an application with the Nuclear Regulatory Commission 

for renewal of Surry Power Station’s operating license for an additional 20-year term on October 

16, 2018.    Surry was selected as Dominion Energy’s lead plant for SLR and was the first in the 

industry to announce its intent to seek the extension of the current 60-year license to 80 years. 

Paul has held numerous leadership positions at Kewaunee and Surry power stations and at the 

Innsbrook corporate offices over the course of his 27 years with the company.  He holds a 

Professional Engineering License with the Commonwealth of Virginia and a Senior Reactor 

Operator Knowledge Certificate from Surry Power Station. 

He earned a Bachelor of Science degree in Electrical Engineering from Clarkson University in 

Potsdam, N.Y., and took post graduate courses in Computer Engineering at Syracuse University, 

and the University of Texas, and in Electrical Engineering at the University of Virginia. 

Schedule 
Social Hour – 5:30 p.m. 



Dinner – 6:00 p.m. 

Presentation – 6:45 p.m. 

Adjourn – 8:00 p.m. 

Cost 
Dinner will cost $25 for VA-ANS Members ($15 for VA-ANS student members, $20 for student 

non-members, $30 for VA-ANS Non-members).  Cash Bar.  Reservations for the meeting 

needed to be made by 4 p.m. on Monday, December 3, 2018. Please address any questions to 

Nicole Waugh. 

 


